
  

 
  
  

 

Date Event Additional Info 

Jan 2 2019 Teacher’s Training Day School closed 

Jan 3 2019 Children return to school School starts 8:45 

Jan 9 2019 Y5 Girl's Football Starts Year 5 

Jan 11 2019 Y4 Start Swimming Lessons 
Fridays 10:00-12:15 

weekly 

Jan 14 2019 Bikeability Selected Year 5/6 

Jan 16 2019 Y6 SATs information meetings 6pm, Year 6 Parents only 

Jan 28 2019 Choir visit to 02 Choir only to attend 

Jan 31 2019 Dahl  Class Assembly 9:00  Parents invited 

Jan 31 2019 British Values Day Whole School 

Feb 5 2019 Safer Internet Day 2019 Pupils Only 

Feb 6 2019 Maths / Healthy Eating Night 6pm - everyone invited 

Feb 15 
2019 

End of Half Term School finishes at 15:15 

Feb 25 
2019 

Start of Term School starts 8:45 

Mar 6 2019 Parent Consultation - afternoon 15:30 to 18:00 

Mar 7 2019 Parent Consultation - evening 17:00 to 19:30 

Mar 8 2019 Y5 Science Museum Visit 
Leave school at 8:45 - 

return by 15:15 

Mar 18-24 
2019 

Science Week Pupils Only 

Mar 28 
2019 

Kipling Class Assembly 9:00  Parents invited 

Mar 29 
2019 

Disco 
18:30-20:00 - Years 3 4 5 

6 

Apr 1-5 
2019 

Year 6 Mock SATS week #1 
Year 6 children to sit their 

Mock SATs tests. 

Apr 5 2019 Easter Bonnet Parade 
Pupils to wear Easter 

Bonnet 

Apr 5 2019 End of Term School finishes 15:15 

 



 
After School Clubs! 

We have made the online booking form for next half term’s clubs live on out school website. Click here 
to book. 

Payment can be made via the School Money system. If you has any issues with the login details, please 
email admin@ivervillage-jun.bucks.sck.uk and we can resend the password. 

Clubs will start Monday 7th January and cost £12 for the half term. Please note, Girls Football is not on 
this list, it is a separate club run by an outside company, click here for details. 

Infant School Update 

As many of you already know, The Iver Village Infant School have made the decision to stop the 
Crocodile Walk in the new year. The crocodile walk has been staffed by Infant School staff since it started 

a few years ago and we have been very grateful for their support as it made it easier for parents with 
children at both schools.  A number of parents have expressed their disappointment about the crocodile 

walk stopping and we will pass these comments on to the Infant School. 
Please remember we do offer wraparound childcare through our Earlybirds and Bluebells clubs. We 

would encourage parents to book places as early as possible. 
 

Schools Update 

Last week, 4 governors from the Infant and Junior Schools met to discuss ways the schools could work 
together in the future.  This working group will meet again in January and will discuss how to keep 

parents informed of developments through a series of meetings.  If you have any questions, please don't 
hesitate to get in touch. 

 

https://www.ivervillage-jun.bucks.sch.uk/school-news/after-school-clubs-spring-19
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeSqSBaFEou6nRQzRXO9ym1wUypVbfAukUvAmZZ9VYOaZ-wDQ/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeSqSBaFEou6nRQzRXO9ym1wUypVbfAukUvAmZZ9VYOaZ-wDQ/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://login.eduspot.co.uk/public/portal/parent/?app=schoolmoney
mailto:admin@ivervillage-jun.bucks.sck.uk
https://www.ivervillage-jun.bucks.sch.uk/school-news/girls-football-club-years-4-5-and-6
https://www.ivervillage-jun.bucks.sch.uk/school-news/girls-football-club-years-4-5-and-6

